"My name is Chris Williams and I represent UNC Carolina Air Care. We

would like to acknowledge all the hard work that has gone into this

project over the last three years and we are supportive of the change
in administrative code. We feel that process ensures fairness for all
parties involved and is in the best interest of the citizens of North

Carolina. Thank you."



